
SCI Rifle Donation for LESL Youth Trapshooting Program Fundraiser 
 

Thank you and your Chapter for the subject rifle and raffle ticket donation. It was very nice meeting you ear-

lier this fall at our October club meeting when we held our drawing. We very much appreciate the continued 

support from you and SCI for this worthy program. 

 

The raffling of the SCI donated rifle was a huge success and generated $1,600.00 for the LESL Youth Trap-

shooting Program. The raffle generated a lot of positive recognition of both the LESL Youth Trapshooting 

Program as well as SCI. The money will be used to purchase shells and targets for the program. As discussed, 

the program is entering its 12th year and provides both instruction and competition to 30 youth, grades 6-12 

over a 12 week period. Our team is coached and instructed by 7 volunteer NRA certified shotgun instructors/

coaches. The youth shoot a combined total of over 25,000 targets each year! We are very proud of our kids and 

their accomplishments both on and off the trap field. We could not do this with out the generous support of our 

Sponsors. 
 

Thank you again. 

 

Best Regards, 

Ben Zelina 

Head Coach 

LESL Youth Trapshooting Program 

Lake Edinboro Sportsmen’s League 

Edinboro, PA 16412 



Michael Drewnowski Presenting our Donation to the LESL Youth Trap Shooting Club. 

LESL Trap Shooters Presenting our Chapter with a “Thank You” for our donation. 


